
Listening with Our Lady...

A Retreat 
for single Catholic women 17 – 35

who are discerning the consecrated life
or who would like to learn more

about the vocation of religious sisterhood

Friday, March 24th 
@ 6:00 pm until 

Sunday, March 26th 
@ 1:00 pm

Led by Fr. Pat Arensberg
& the Little Sisters of the Poor

Mass • talks • time with the Little Sisters • Reconcili-
ation • Eucharistic Adoration • Service opportunities 

• Vocation stories • Q&A • Option for 1:1 vocation  
accompaniment

Meals and guest accomodations are provided,  
as well as transportation between Mobile Regional  

Airport and the retreat location.

Celebrating the solemnity 
	 of Mary’s Annunciation

Sacred Heart Residence
Little Sisters of the Poor

1655 McGill Avenue
Mobile, Alabama 36604

Register by March 21, 2017 at
vocmobile@littlesistersofthepoor.org

or (251) 591-3700

There is no charge for the weekend. 
Early registration appreciated.


